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UPDATE 

 

10th June 2022 

Dear Community Member 

We want to advise you that after a short period of essential maintenance, we will be 

starting up one of our steam generating units late afternoon/early evening on 

Saturday.  We appreciate that this timing is not ideal however, the unit is a key element 

of our operations so we are looking to return it to service as quickly as possible. 

Those living in the immediate surrounding area to our site may hear some additional 

noise while we conduct this planned work however we are taking steps to minimise 

this wherever possible.   

A short period of flaring might also be visible during this work. 

The use of our flares is completely safe and controlled. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience that this essential work may cause and we thank 

you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Regards 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 

 


